
Notice of Public Hearing

A public hearing will be held by the Harrisonburg City Council on Tuesday, August 12, 2014 at 7:00 PM, or as
soon as the agenda permits, in the Harrisonburg City Council Chambers located at 409 South Main Street, 
Harrisonburg, Virginia. The purpose of this public hearing will be to get citizen input concerning a proposed
increase in the City's Fiscal Year 2015 budget in the amount of $3,487,508. This amount represents
outstanding encumbrances at June 30, 2014. The budget increases will be as noted below:
 

Revenues:
General Fund:

Amount from fund balance 1,800,726$      
Grants - Federal 37,799             

School Fund:
Amount from fund balance 78,177             

Water Fund:
Amount from fund balance 71,545             

Sewer Fund:
Amount from fund balance 3,776               

Public Transportation Fund:
Amount from fund balance 117,391           
Grants - State 139,607           
Grants - Federal 1,018,494        

Sanitation Fund:
Amount from fund balance 62,105             
Transfer 157,888           

Total  revenues 3,487,508$      

Expenditures:
General Fund 1,838,525$      
School Fund 78,177             
Water Fund 71,545             
Sewer Fund 3,776               
Public Transportation Fund 1,275,492        
Sanitation Fund 219,993           

 Total expenditures 3,487,508$      

Any individual requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with the public hearing shall notify the 
City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the date of the meeting.

CITY OF HARRISONBURG
Kurt D. Hodgen, City Manager

Advertise: August 4, 2014


